
Sheila Jean Rueb Memorial Scholarship Application 
 

Eligibility Requirements and General Information: 
 

1. Applicants must be a graduating Watertown High School Senior with at least a 
“C+” (i.e., 2.5 on a 4.0 scale or equivalent) average. 

2. Applicants must attend a recognized and accredited junior college, college, or 
university. 

3. Applicant must be pursuing a degree in a health related field. 
 
A properly completed application consists of the following: 
 

1. Part I and Part II of this application is completed. 
2. Two letters of recommendation – may be from, but not limited to, teachers, 

principals, counselors, superintendents, church and/or community leaders and 
employers. 

3. Copy of High School transcript. 
4. A brief essay (no more than one typed page) of your reasons for continuing your 

education, including the goals you wish to achieve. 
 
 
 
Part I.  General Information: 
 
Name:  ____________________________________________________________ 
 
Home Address:  _____________________________________________________ 
 
City:  _______________________  State: _________________  Zip:  __________ 
 
Telephone Number:  ____________________ 
 
Grade Point Average:  __________________ 
 
Intended major course of study beyond high school:  ________________________ 
 
Name of institution you have applied to for admission:  ______________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Page 1 of 2 



 
 
Part II.  Activities 
 
List the student activities in which you have participated in high school.  Indicate offices 
and positions of leadership you have held as well as any honors you have received based 
on your participation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
List any community activities (not directly connected with high school) in which you have 
participated.  Indicate any offices and positions of leadership you have held as well as any 
honors you have received based on your participation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Describe any employment experiences you have had during school or during summer 
vacations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please submit to Student Services by March 31. 
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